Monday Message #32

Monday Message, 
 
Sorry for the brief delay on this message, we had a field and forest fire just north of Moscow on August 30th and we needed to open the Latah County Fairgrounds and Events Center as an evacuation shelter, and an Idaho Department of Lands Fire-Camp for the next ten days.    
The September Clarion was published last evening, be SURE to read it for some important programing updates and event reports. 
I would like to encourage all our parade units to attend the St. Maries “Paul Bunyan Days” parade on Monday, September 6th and the Lewiston Roundup parade on Saturday, September 11th.   
For all Nobles who have not participated in in full Ceremonial Weekend yet, please mark your calendars to be in Spokane, with our friends from El Katif Temple, on the weekend of November 13, 2021.  Details of the weekend should be available soon.  
For all our members, please plan on attending our next Temple Meeting on October 16th at the CDA Clubhouse.   This is going to be Mid-MORNING meeting to accommodate a lady’s program in the afternoon, and then a dinner program.   
Thank you so much. 
 
 
Jim Logan 
Potentate  

